
I recognize some legislators concern more about the unborn's life than the pregnant mother’s.  
I suggest the legislators show their support for their action as follows.


	 1. Any pregnant woman who has passed the fetal heartbeat deadline and is therefore 	 	
	 unable to get an abortion shall contact a person delegated by the State of Iowa.


	 2.  The person delegated by the State of Iowa shall assign the pregnant woman to a 	 	
	 legislator who voted for the bill.  

	 	 

	 	 A.  The assignments to the legislators shall be in the order of their length of 	 	
	 	 service in the legislature regardless of chamber, with the one serving the longest 		
	 	 being the first on the list and the legislator serving the least be the last.  When 	 	
	 	 the last legislator on the list has received an assignment then the list will go back 
	 	 to the top and process would repeat.  There would be a limit of three a	 	 	
	 	 assignments per legislator.


	 3.  The legislator assigned the pregnant woman would be responsible for all of her 	 	
	 medical care related to the pregnancy and birth as well as any other expenses 	 	 	
	 related to the pregnancy such as lost wages during and after the pregnancy.


	 4.  The legislator shall then take the born child into his family setting and provide for the 
	 child until the child's 18th birthday.



